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House Taxation Committee 

March 2, 2023 

HB 2317 

 

Kansas Association of Counties 

Proponent Testimony – Written Only 

 

Chairman Smith and members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Association of Counties to offer proponent testimony on HB 2317, 

which would allow county treasurers to provide some tax notices and statements by electronic means if 

consented to by the taxpayer. 

 

HB 2317 is a common sense way to allow county government to be more efficient, while maintaining 

transparency with taxpayers. It is important to note that this bill would require an opt in by the taxpayer—

counties would not just send these notices to taxpayers upon a decision by the county. If taxpayers want 

to continue receiving notice by mail, this bill would allow them to do so.  

 

KAC and its member counties ask for your support on HB 2317. Thank you for the opportunity to present 

this perspective on this legislation. 

 

Jay Hall 

Deputy Director and General Counsel 

Kansas Association of Counties 

hall@kansascounties.org 

(785)272-2585 
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